
 
 

 

MO Health Information Network (HIN) Onboarding Program 

  
The State of Missouri’s Department of Social Services is offering funding to all eligible 
providers to sign up for the MO Health Information Network (HIN) Onboarding Program.  

  
This HIN Onboarding Program provides federal funding to cover some of the onboarding 
costs for healthcare service providers to participate in HIN with Missouri Health Information 
Networks. The onboarding funding covers some costs related to first-year HIN subscription 
fees and interface development. Payments under this program will be made to the HINs.  

 

Funding for this project ends September 30, 2021 so apply now to see if you can take 
advantage of this opportunity!   
  
For more information, please visit https://dss.mo.gov/mhd/hie-onboarding/.  
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